From: Nicholas Nanopoulos <NNanopoulos@newbedford-ma.gov>
Date: October 29, 2020 at 9:00:04 AM EDT

To: Nicholas Nanopoulos <NNanopoulos@newbedford-ma.gov>
Subject: LIQUOR LICENSE FEES

Good Morning All-
I hope you all are staying safe and healthy!

I am pleased to announce this morning that the Mayor has authorized the Licensing Board to reduce all on
premise liquor license fees by 25%. This applies only to your liguor license and is only being extended
to on premise licensees. This does not apply to off premise licensees (package stores).

See Attached Price Chart.

Just a reminder regarding renewals, our renewal packets went out last Thursday, you should all have
received them by now. All renewals must be signed in November without exception. It should be noted
that City Hall will only be open 17 days in November due to weekends and holidays, so please come in as
early as you can to ensure that all renewals are signed in a timely matter. Signed in November....Pay In
December!

I will be e-mailing additional renewal information out tomorrow, so please check your emails.

Should you have any questions or have not received your packets (most were mailed to your establishment
unless you gave us a different mailing address.)

Respectfully Submitted.
Nick N.



2021 LICENSE FEE REDUCTION SCHEDULE

; LICENSE CLASS # OF LICENSES
h INNHOLDER 2

: CVAA (REST) 84

; ~ CVW &M (6 DAY) 2

: CV W & M (7 DAY) 18

B GOPAA 15

; CLUBS 24

} TOTALS 145




